
 

Financial Statutory Information 

 

We are obliged to give details of how many school employees (if any) have a gross annual 
salary of £100,000 or more in increments of £10,000. There are currently no staff in school 
who have a gross annual salary of £100,000 or more. 

School's Benchmarking site https://schools-financial-
benchmarking.service.gov.uk/school/detail?urn=119153&openOnly=true 
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